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Auslan: https://youtu.be/wsDk7nBkcPs  
 
It is my pleasure to present the financial statements of ASLIA (WA) for the period of 
1st July 2020 to 30

th

 June 2022. 
 
 

As outlined in the attached documents, throughout the 2021/2022 financial year, 

ASLIA (WA) maintained financial stability, which allowed us to provide more 

opportunities for Professional Development across a broad range of areas. 

  

With the impact of COVID-19 limiting the number of face to face opportunities, we 

were able to provide several online PD opportunities via Zoom, which dramatically 

reduced our overheads as we did not need to pay for things such as venue hire. 

ASLIA WA ran a number of online forum events, which had few overheads apart from 

presenter fees. As such, our bottom line has improved by over $5,000 from the last 

financial year, with over $6,000 in revenue being raised through PD events alone. 

These PD events covered a range of CPI and CI events. Our strong financial position 

allowed us to provide a donation of $1000 to the West Australian Association of the 

Deaf (WAAD) for the ‘Auslan Then and Now’ exhibition. 

 

ASLIA (WA) encourages members to be active in achieving their professional goals 

and should financial assistance be required to attend PD or purchase resources, 

members are reminded to apply for bursary funds. If more information is needed, 

please see one of the committee members. 

 

A big thank you to all our members for attending our PD events throughout the year, 

whether via live stream or in person. This allows ASLIA (WA) to continue to assist 

and support the WA interpreting community in opportunities for professional 

development and in representing the industry wherever we can.  
 

 
 

Dennis Ong 

Treasurer 

ASLIA (WA) 

https://youtu.be/wsDk7nBkcPs

